
 Weekly Update 

 

Next week’s calendar: 

Monday, 5/28/18—SCHOOL 

CLOSED, Memorial Day 

Thursday, 5/31/18—Last day for 

FT 2-yr-olds & 3-yr-olds 

Friday, 5/25/18—Last day for PT 

Pre-K3 

MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

120 Dorsey Road  ·  Glen Burnie, Maryland 21061 ·  410-766-7130 

Super Slades 

Week of 5/21/18 
 

Amy Huynh – Hard Work 

Kara Mehta – Hard Work  

Natalia Alarcon - Cooperation 

Ella Barlieb - Courage 

Kendal Thomson – Responsibility 

Conor Smith - Responsibility 

 

 

 
Important News and Notes: 
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Grade Level Reminders: 

2018-2019 Calendar Dates 

September 4, 2018 – First Day of School 

November 21-23, 2018 – Closed for Thanksgiving 

December 24, 2018-January 1, 2019 – Closed for Christmas 

April 19-28, 2019 – Closed for Easter 

June 13, 2019 – Last Day of School 
 

Don’t forget!  The last day for lunch service is June 6, 2018.  All lunch    

accounts must be current in order for your child(ren) to purchase lunch.  After 

June 6th, refund checks will be sent to families for any accounts 

having a surplus balance. 
 

AAA School Safety Award—Congratulations to 8th-grader,  

Julie Sidlowski, for being recognized by AAA Mid-Atlantic as  

an Outstanding Safety Patrol Member.  This honor is bestowed 

upon outstanding safety patrol members for their dedication, 

courage, and commitment. 

Attention 8th Grade Parents—Please note that Parent Access will close for 

8th grade on May 29th.   
 

Sixth Grade Parents:  Please remember that it is mandatory for all incom-

ing seventh graders to have one additional TDap and one meningococcal vac-

cination before school begins in the fall.  You may upload the immunization 

records through your School Admin portal, or send a copy to Mrs. Stacey Kri-

pas, School Registrar.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mrs. 

Kripas at 410-766-7130, ext. 108, or s.kripas@msladeschool.com.  

The Slade Student Art 

Exhibit is on display at 

the Glen Burnie Region-

al Library from May 4-31.  Se-

lected artwork from students in 

grades 1-8 are featured.  Please 

plan to visit.  This is the last 

weekend for the exhibit! 

Advancement Announcements: 

Many thanks to all who attended the Monsignor Slade Night at Potbelly Sand-

wich Shop! The restaurant staff mentioned they were quite busy and they 

were running out of some menu options--we hope that translates into a gener-

ous donation for Monsignor Slade. We appreciate your support. 
 

Homerooms 102, 204, 208 and C-7 are all in the race for a Chick-Fil-A lunch! 

There is less than a full week left in May; the homeroom class with the great-

est dollar amount contributed to our annual fund will win lunch and ice 

cream. Share the link to give online: www.msladeschool.com/giving, or send 

mailto:s.kripas@msladeschool.com
http://www.msladeschool.com/giving
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in your donation to Mrs. Carrie Hilmer, Director of Advancement, made payable to 

MSCS. As long as your child(ren)'s name and homeroom are included, gifts of any size 

will be counted toward the classroom total. Thank you for your support! Share news of 

this contest with grandparents, godparents, friends, and other relatives. 
 

Slade Tervis tumblers are selling fast! Order yours today; all orders are filled on 

Fridays. Use the attached form. Get one for yourself or your Slade student(s) 

before they sell out! 
 

We are experiencing an increase in applications for enrollment at Monsignor Slade and 

are close to having a wait list in a few grades. We want our current students to have a seat 

in September so please do not delay! Enrollment agreements and tuition deposit pay-

ments for returning families are past due! Any returning family accounts activated after 

May 25, 2018, may incur an additional processing fee. If you need assistance, please con-

tact Mrs. Hilmer, c.hilmer@msladeschool.com. 
 

Refer a new student; earn $250 off of your 2019-2020 tuition! Remember to take ad-

vantage of the ‘Spirit of Slade’ referral program. See the attached flyer for more info. 
 

A cheerful shout-out to the following 6th, 7th, and 8th graders, who served as Ambassa-

dors at Advancement Office Events this year: 6th grade – Kaya Keyser, Colin Olsen, 

Cooper O’Neil, Sidney Stephenson-Oates, Molly Youngblood; 7th grade – Mackensie 

Fuerst, Joseph Hancock, Isabelle Maisano, Alayna Michaels, Isabella Van Bergen; 8th 

grade – Joseph Angerome, Owen Coffee, Joseph Hardy, Johny Huynh, Isabella Klemm, 

Christopher Maldini, Christina Penafiel, Taylor Perkins, Megan Rzepkowski, Julie Si-

dlowski, Ethan Webber, Jacob Werner.  In appreciation for their service, these student 

ambassadors may dress out of uniform on Tuesday, May 29, 2018.  

Advancement Announcements (continued): 
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Mission Statement 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectu-

al development in our students.  We do this by teaching about and modeling the precepts of 

the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We 

do this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively 

and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

Slade 2018 Fall Soccer—Soccer registration is currently open for the Fall 2018 Season!  

Registration will be open until June 9, 2018.  Our soccer program is for boys and girls 

from Pre-K4 to 8th grade and is open to both Slade and non-Slade students.   To begin the 

registration process, go to www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ tab.  If 

you have any questions about prices or how to determine the correct age group for your 

child, please visit our soccer website or contact Slade’s Soccer Commissioner, Alan 

Pfeiffenberger, at msladesoccer@gmail.com. 

 
Slade 2018 Field Hockey—Fall sports registration is underway!  Attached you will find 

information about the field hockey program for girls.  Please note that field hockey regis-

tration closes on June 6, 2018.  Late registrations are not guaranteed a spot on a team, so 

register now to reserve your spot.  If you have any further questions or concerns, please 

contact Susan Scanlon, Field Hockey Commissioner, at Sladefieldhockey@gmail.com or 

443-790-9943.  

Sports Section: 

http://www.sladesports.com/
mailto:msladesoccer@gmail.com
mailto:Sladefieldhockey@gmail.com


 
 

Are you interested in getting a head start on next year by 

earning Service Hours over the summer? 

 

Adult volunteers are needed to help: 

 

 Assemble the student school supply packets in mid-July 

 Move cases of paper to the classrooms in August 

 

Since I am only accepting adult volunteers, please do not sign-up if you 

would be required to bring your children with you. This process will 

involve lifting and moving boxes, some of which are heavy. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please complete the clip-off below. I 

will notify you near the end of the school year to let you know the 

scheduled dates. If you have any questions, feel free to contact  

Kathie Sullivan on 410-766-7130, ext. 104 

 
********************************************************************************************* 

Please return to Kathie Sullivan, Support Programs Coordinator 

_____ I am interested in helping assemble the student school supply 

packets in July 

_____ I am interested in helping move cases of paper in August 

 

Name _________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________  

 

Phone number __________________________________________________  

 

Email address ___________________________________________________  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLADE TERVIS TUMBLER ORDER FORM 

Please return to Mrs. Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Office 

Child’s Name: ______________________________ Homeroom: ______________________ 
 
Number of cups ordered: ________________ 

 
Total enclosed: ______________________ 

 
 
Parent 
signature:_________________________________ 

  
 
 
*All checks should be made payable to MSCS. 

 

Calling all Monsignor Slade families!  Show off your Slade Spirit by pre-ordering a 

Tervis tumbler.  Fill it with coffee for your morning carpool run or client meeting. 

Take it to the sports field to keep your beverage cool as the weather gets warmer. 

Send the below clip-off to the attention of Mrs. Hilmer, Advancement Office, with 

the number of cups you would like to purchase.  You or your child may also 

purchase them in the bookstore from 7:45 – 8:15 a.m. each week day. 

$20 per cup 



Monsignor Slade Catholic School 

“Spirit of Slade” “Spirit of Slade” “Spirit of Slade”    
Referral Program 

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is excited to announce a new Family Referral  

Program, “Spirit of Slade,”  that began in our 2016-2017 school year and will continue for 2018 – 

2019. Please considering sharing the opportunity to  be enriched by the “Spirit of Slade” and this 

community with other families.  Our parents and current students are our greatest ambassadors; 

we count on you to help our school grow and succeed. This program will reward both currently 

enrolled full-time Pre-K4—7th grade families who have referred new families to Monsignor Slade 

Catholic School and the new family who enrolls. 

Current Families 

 Open to all MSCS families with currently enrolled Pre-K4 (full-time) through 7th grade students 

 For every new family that lists your family's name in the “Referred by” field on their enrollment applicant form and  

completes one full year of school with us, your family will receive a $250 tuition credit for the following school year. 

 Tuition credits are awarded on a per FAMILY, not per student, basis. 

 You may refer more than one new family and receive additional credit. The amount of referral tuition credits cannot  

exceed the total Catholic rate tuition for any given year. Tuition credits cannot be redeemed for cash. 

For example: 

 You recommend Family A for next year. Family A registers, lists your family in the “Referred by” field on the application 

form, and successfully completes the 2018-2019 school year at Slade. Your family will then receive a $250 credit toward the 

2019-2020 school year in FACTS. 

 Your family was also listed on Family B’s application  and they successfully completed the 2018-19 school year. Your family 

will receive another $250 credit toward the 2019-20 school year. 

 This can be repeated additional times for the same school year until the credit to your account equals one full 2017-18  

tuition rate (registered Catholic amount). *For referring family only. 

Prospective New Families 

 A new family is defined as a family NOT currently enrolled in either the Pre-K program or the Pre-K4-8th grade at MSCS. 

 Prospective families received a $250 tuition credit by listing the fully enrolled Pre-K4 (full-time) - 7th grade Referring  

Family’s name on their initial enrollment application. Tuition credits are awarded on a per FAMILY, not per student,  

basis. Tuition credits are not transferrable. 

 Only one family may be listed as a Referring Family. There are no exceptions to this. 

 New family must be registered by October 31, 2018 and complete the entire 2018-19 school year and be current on all  

accounts in order to earn $250 credit toward 2019-20 tuition. 

*Monsignor Slade Catholic School reserves the right to change, amend, or end this program at any time. 

For more information or with questions, please contact: For more information or with questions, please contact: For more information or with questions, please contact:    

Carrie Hilmer, Advancement DirectorCarrie Hilmer, Advancement DirectorCarrie Hilmer, Advancement Director   

410410410---766766766---7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com7130, ext. 107 or c.hilmer@msladeschool.com   



 
 
 

Sticklettes 
 

 Kindergarten through 2nd grade 

 $65 (includes a team T-shirt, socks and county fees) 

 Practice two days per week 

 Play 6 v 6 on a 50 yard grass playing field 

 Games are played on the weekdays and weekends 

 Girls will receive a team shirt and team socks.  Black shorts/skort on bottom.    

Pee Wee 

 3rd grade through 4th grade  

 $100 registration fee 

 Play 7 v 7 on half size turf/grass field 

 2 - 20 minute halves with a running clock 

 Play 10 season games 

 Games are played on weekdays and weekends 

Middie 

 5th grade through 6th grade  

 $100 registration fee 

 Play 11 v 11 on full size turf fields 

 2 - 25 minute halves 

 9 season games followed by single elimination playoffs 

 Games are played on weekdays and weekends 

Junior 

 7th grade through 8th grade 

 Play 11 v 11 on full size turf fields 

 2 - 25 minute halves 

 9 season games followed by single elimination playoffs 

 Games are primarily played on weekdays 



 

Uniform (Pee Wee, Middie, Juniors) 

 $25 Uniform jersey fee 

 Black skort/shorts (You do not need to purchase specifically from the field hockey program if you 

already have one) 

 Socks included in the registration fee 

Equipment Needed 

 Outdoor field hockey stick (stick should come to about the belly button – see below) 
 Protective eyewear (Both polycarbonate lens style and wire frame style protective eyewear are 

acceptable for county play. They must meet the ASTM F2713-09 safety standard).  

 Shin guards  
 Colored (not clear, red, or white) mouth guard  

 

 

Contact Information 

Commissioner Susan Scanlon 
Email: sladefieldhockey.com  
Website:  http://monsignor-slade.siplay.com/site/ 
Cell Phone:  443-790-9943 
 

http://monsignor-slade.siplay.com/site/


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 

8th Grade Retreat 

2 

3 

BINGO 

Knights of Columbus 

Doors open—12:30 p.m. 

Early Bird—1:00 p.m. 

Games begin—1:30 p.m. 

4 

Middle School                        

Field Day 

5 

Field Day 

Grades 3-5 

6   Last day for    

cafeteria service  
 

Field Day 

Grades K-2 
 

Slade Night at Italia’s  

Corner Café 4-9 p.m.  
 

HASA Exec. Bd. 6:30 pm 

7    

 

 

Last day for Pre-K4  

 

 

8th Grade Dinner Dance 

5:30 p.m. 

8 
 

 

Last day for 8th Grade 

8th Grade Dismissal at 

10:45 a.m.  

 

8th Grade Graduation  

7 p.m. 

9 

HASA Sports Cards & 

Collectibles Show 

10 11 12    Last day for Kdg.   

HALF-DAY 

Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 

 
 

Advancement Mtg. 6:30  

13   Last day for Gr. 1-7 

In-school Mass 

Progress Reports             

distributed 

HALF-DAY 

Dismissal 11:15 p.m. 

 

14 

 

15 

Last day for Teachers 

16 

17 18 19 

 

 

 

 

Technology Committee 

Meeting  6:30 p.m. 

20 21 22 23 

24 

BINGO 

Knights of Columbus 

Doors open—12:30 p.m. 

Early Bird—1:00 p.m. 

Games begin—1:30 p.m. 

25 26 27 28 29 30 

June 2018 

8th Grade Out-of-uniform 

Kindergarten Out-of-uniform 

Gr. 1-7 Out-of-uniform 
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